From: Kathleen McDermott

Sent: April 18, 2024 7:53 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: 218 McMurchy #A-2024-0046 severed lot

COA, I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to this application.

This does nothing to improve our neighborhood. That corner is already extremely congested and this would add to it. There is a tree that would potentially need to come down in order to accommodate this request, which is unacceptable. The driveway is extremely close to the bus stop - opening the possibility for accidents and the safety of transit riders. This additional house has no green space and will also impact the existing green space.

I only found out about this application. I will be in attendance on Tuesday morning and would like to address the council regarding this request.

You can make this public as well.

5 Ridgehill Drive. (13yrs)

Thanks, Kathleen McDermott & Mike Agius